Dear Parent/Carer
 
Please find attached details of the historical assessments that subjects will be using to help them when recommending Centre Assessed Grades for their students.  These details, along with the schedule of forthcoming mini-assessments that was sent to you last week, should now provide a complete overview of the range of evidence to be used by departments across the school when recommending this year’s A Level and BTEC grades.
Yours faithfully
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Assistant Headteacher

